
AUGUST 16, 2024 

Friday 8/16 9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  Veterans’ Service—MS 
  10:00 a.m. Bible Study—VC Children’s Suite 
  2:00 p.m. Sit ‘N Stitch—CH  
   
Sunday 8/18 9:40 a.m. Morning Worship Service—VC 
  11:00 a.m. VCBI: How Can I Accurately Interpret NT Books?—OPR 
  2:00 p.m. Coloring Book Time of Fellowship—DH Lobby 
  7:00 p.m. Pal Night—RDR  
 
Monday 8/19 1:30 p.m. VCBI: Understanding 1 Corinthians—VC Children’s Suite 
  2:00–4:00 p.m. Ceramics—PCS 
 
Tuesday 8/20 8:30 a.m. Men’s Bible Study—VC Children’s Suite 
  10:00 a.m. Model Train Club—CB 
  6:00 p.m. SongFarmers—SMR/DR 
 
Wednesday 8/21 8:45 & 9:00 a.m. Bus Trip: Walmart—CH & DH 
  9:00–11:00 a.m. Ceramics—PCS 
  1:00 p.m. Bridge Club—OPR 
  1:15 & 1:30 p.m. Bus Trip: Winn-Dixie, Save A Lot, Publix—CH & DH 
  6:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting—BC 
 
Thursday 8/22 8:30 & 8:45 a.m. Bus Trip: Gainesville Museums—DH & LAP 
  9:30 a.m.–12:30 p.m. Village Artists Guild—KC 
  10:00 a.m. Plarn Ministry—Cleo’s Meeting House 
 
Friday 8/23 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. Veterans’ Service—MS 
  10:00 a.m. Bible Study—VC Children’s Suite 
  2:00 p.m. Sit ‘N Stitch—CH 

BOLD: ONE-TIME AND MONTHLY EVENTS — ITALIC: PROGRAMS FOR SPIRITUAL GROWTH 

24/7/365 Assistance/Operator 658-3333 
 Cashier’s Office 658-5343 
 Copeland Medical 658-5300 
 Finance Department 658-5450 
 Home Care 658-5460 

 Housekeeping 658-5374 
 Environmental Svcs. 658-5155 
 Post Office 658-5270 
 Security/Emergency 658-3333 
 Shuttle Bus 208-2584 

ACV Advent Christian Village 
BA Butterfield Acres 
BC Bixler Chapel 
CB Chriss Building 
CH Carter House 
CCC Copeland Community Center 
CMC Copeland Medical Center 

CT/MT Cardinal/Magnolia Terrace 
DH Dowling House 
DM Dacier Manor 
DMA Dowling Manor 
DR Depot Room 
ET Edgewood Terrace 
GSC Good Samaritan Center 

IC Information Center 
JKPL Jo Kennon Public Library 
KC Keepers Cottage 
LAP Lake Aquilla Parking Lot 
MS Member Services 
OPR Old Pavilion Room 
PCS Polk Ceramics Shop 

POP Park of the Pines 
RDR Rumph Dining Room 
RV Smith Riverview Apartments 
RW Riverwoods 
SMR Sawmill Room 
VC Village Church 
VS Village Square 

ACV EVENTS 

BUS TRIP: GAINESVILLE MUSEUMS 
Thursday, Aug. 22 

8:30 a.m. - DH & 8:45 a.m. - Lake Aquilla 
Bus: $9.00 members, $16 non-members 

Hop on board the ACV trip bus for an easy ride south to 
Gainesville. The bus will drop everyone 
off at the Florida Museum of Natural 
History and the Harn Museum of Art 
(they are next door and an easy 
walking distance to each other). 
General admission to both museums 
(separately) is free (they do accept 
donations).  
 The Museum of Natural History 
is the home of the famous Butterfly Rainforest, and 

they charge $14 for that exhibit ($12.50 for Florida 
residents with ID). They also have a limited-time, 
separate Incredible Insects exhibit right now, and a 
ticket to that is $7.00 ($6.50 for Florida residents).  
 When everyone’s ready to leave, the bus will 
drive to Butler Town Center where there are several 
restaurants to choose from for lunch. All passengers will 
be responsible for their own money for food and any 
desired exhibit upcharges. Bus cost is $9.00 for mem-
bers and $16 for non-members. Sign up at the IC. 

BUS TRIP:  
DINE-OUT TO RANCHO GRANDE 

Thursday, Aug. 29 
4:15 p.m. - DH & 4:30 p.m. - Lake Aquilla 
Bus: $3.00 members, $6.00 non-members 

Thursday, Aug. 29, the trip bus will be going to Rancho 
Grande in Madison, Florida. Rancho Grande offers a 



variety of Mexican and Tex-Mex dishes ranging from 
$8.00 to $20.99. Bus cost is $3.00 for members and 
$6.00 for non‑members. Please sign up at the IC. 

 

POTLUCK SUPPER 
Friday, Aug. 30, 5:00 p.m. - RDR 

ACV and the VC invite all to the last summer potluck 
supper Friday evening, Aug. 30, at 5:00. Bring your 
favorite dish to share and join in on the fun. The meal 
will be followed by a hymn sing, small ensembles, and 
Sacred music. Come kick off Labor Day weekend 
celebrating all God has provided. 

 A volunteer has stepped up to take over organiz-
ing potlucks through the non-summer seasons. Look for 
more information on that in future FNNs.  

EVENTS HERE AND THERE 
Events in this section are not sponsored by 

ACV, even if they take place at ACV. 

DEMENTIA SUPPORT GROUP  
Thursday, Aug. 22, 1:30 p.m. - JKPL 

Being a caregiver for a loved one with dementia can be 
a huge commitment and come with many struggles. 
Come meet, share and listen to others that share the 
same challenges.  
 This support group is held the fourth Thursday 
of every month at 1:30 p.m. at the JKPL. The next 
meeting is scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 24. For more 
information please contact GSC’s Ginger Calhoun at  
658-5594. 

EPISCOPAL EUCHARIST SERVICE 
Tuesday, Sept. 3, 11:30 a.m. - BC 

You are invited to the monthly Episcopal Eucharist 
Service at ACV held on the first Tuesday of each month. 
The next service is scheduled for Tuesday, Sept. 3, at 
11:30 a.m. in BC. Rev. Ken Johnstone of St. Luke’s 
Episcopal Church in Live Oak will officiate. All are 
welcome. 

LIFELINE SCREENING 
Wednesday, Sept. 19, 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 

Camp Suwannee Youth Lodge 
Lifeline Screening is having another clinic at the Camp 
Suwannee Youth Lodge on Wednesday, Sept. 18, from 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. They are offering three screen-
ings, two for $85 (Comp No. SF791662 & Comp No. 
SF791663) and one for $159 (Comp No. SF791662). 
 Please call (844) 591-7101 to book an appoint-
ment and possibly get the free ones. 

  

JO KENNON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
386-658-2670 

Website: srrlib.org 
Email: dpark@neflin.org 

Mon., Wed.–Fri. 9:00 a.m.–5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday 9:00 a.m.–7:00 p.m. 
Saturday 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 

Closed Sunday 

Primary Voting 
Exercise your right to vote! The JKPL is an early voting 
location for the 2024 primary election. Early voting will 
be held through Saturday, Aug. 17. Polls are open daily 
from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. There are three ways to 
vote in the primary: mail-in ballot, early voting at JKPL, 
or on Primary Election Day, which is Tuesday, Aug. 20, 
at JKPL. The General Election will be held in November. 

SongFarmers 
Join SongFarmers in SMR/DR at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
Aug. 20. Come and enjoy the show, or join them to play 
or sing a song. Enjoy some free quality entertainment in 
a relaxed atmosphere, but without the long drive. Come 
escape the heat while enjoying tunes of varying genres 
performed acoustically by these talented artists!  

Resident Artist Display 
JKPL is delighted to showcase the paintings of artist 
Marie Brown of Dowling Park and encourage everyone 
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You Are Cordially Invited 
EMPLOYEE SERVICE AWARD 

CELEBRATION  
Friday, Aug. 30, 12:00 noon - RDR  

ACV Management requests your help in showing 
appreciation for your friends and coworkers for 
their dedication and attainment of significant career 
milestones. Staff who reached five, 10, 15, 20 and 
25 years of service at ACV between July 1, 2023, 
and June 30, 2024, will be honored with a luncheon 
and presentation. 
 Everyone wishing to attend is welcome. 
Buffet lunch is available for purchase, or feel free to 
bring your own lunch and share this important time 
with us. Help us make this a memorable event.  
 Please help us congratulate the following 
individuals: 

25 Years 
Edith Graham, Information Center 

Anita Jackson, GSC Rehab 

20 Years 
Ken Rankhorn, ACV Maintenance 
Alice Richardson, GSC Nursing 

Alfredia Roundtree, GSC Nursing 
Ann Winstead, GSC Dietary 

15 Years 
Debra Downing, GSC Nursing 

10 Years 
Sheila Cochran, GSC Nursing 

Jesusa Hattori-Chalk, GSC Nursing 
Jason Hemphill, GSC Housekeeping 

Leon Howell, EMS 
Nikki Rogers, Dacier Manor 

Tina Underwood, GSC Nursing 

5 Years 
Cheryl Collins, Copeland Clinic 

Brittney Hardin, Finance / Accounting 
Jordan Harmon, Village Grocer 

Bethany Mabey, Wee Care 
Barbara Perry, Village Post Office 

Candace Peters, Information Center 
Earl Richwine, Medical Transportation 

Tereas Seay, GSC Nursing 
Kirsten Sheets, GSC Nursing 
Robert Story, Village Church 

Veronica Strawder, GSC Nursing 
Theresa Wilkins, GSC Nursing 
Ricky Yeager, ACV Grounds 

IN LOVING MEMORY 
Martha Hay, who was a resident GSC, died Aug. 10. Her memorial information will be provided when available. 
Doug Lucas (husband of Paula), who was a resident of BA, died Aug. 9. His funeral was Tuesday, Aug. 13. 
Vida Martin, who was a resident of RW, died July 25. Her memorial information will be provided when available. 

NEW RESIDENT 
Gerald Ross of Live Oak has moved to CH. His mailing address is P.O. Box 4038. 
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to come by and take a look at her striking work. Her 
use of vibrant colors and various mediums gives each 
canvas a life of its own, and her award-winning talent is 
evident in every stroke. Come by and take a look; they 
are sure to lift your spirit and give your eyes a brighter 
filter to see the world through! 

Hot Topics 
Join the Hot Topics meeting on Thursday, Aug. 22, at 
10:00 a.m. to continue the search for solutions to 
improve the United States’ immigration policies. If you 
enjoy a friendly debate for a good cause, then this is 
the group for you! Investigate the subject and be 
prepared to discuss your thoughts on ways to revamp 
the system for the better. 

Monday Morning Yoga 
Due to voting, there will NOT be class on Aug. 19. Yoga 
will resume on Aug. 26. 

Regular Weekly Programs 
Starbooks Café (without the coffee), Crochet, and Kids 
Corner will all take place as usual. Starbooks Café and 
Crochet will be held in the Archives Room due to early 
voting. We appreciate ACV for allowing us to use the 
Archives while the meeting room is being used to serve 
our community for voting purposes. 

Hogwarts Academy 
Join us on Friday, Aug. 23, from 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
for Hogwarts Academy! The JKPL is preparing classes 
for such Harry Potter-themed activities as wand and 
potion making, as well as creating your own magical 
pet. Find out which house the Sorting Hat will select for 
you. Are you a courageous and daring Gryffindor? If 
you are loyal and honest, then Hufflepuff is your home. 
Creativity and curiosity could mark you as a Ravenclaw. 
Maybe you possess the resourceful and cunning traits of 
a Slytherin! After classes have been completed, enjoy 
some kid-friendly Butterbeer and treats! Come in for 
some magical fun and creativity! There will be an 
encore presentation with the same events during Kids 
Corner on Saturday, Aug. 24, 11:00 a.m.–12:00 noon. 

SHINE 
Do you need advice or assistance in completing your 
Medicare enrollment or checking eligibility for the 
program, as well as other programs that are relevant to 
senior services? Representatives from SHINE will be 
available to answer questions about these and other 
related topics on Monday, Aug. 26, at 1:30 p.m. Take 
advantage of this expert help and ease some of the 
stress of registering! Call to make an appointment, or 
walk in. 

Dementia Support Group 
If you are a caregiver or a loved-one of a person 
suffering with dementia the responsibility can seem 
overwhelming at times. On the fourth Thursday of 
every month (Aug. 22), from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m., join the 
Dementia Support Group and surround yourself with 
others that understand the challenges that you face 
daily. The group is led by a compassionate professional 
that can advise you on how to move forward and the 
possible aid available to ease your journey.  

Just a Small Collection of Words 
“I don’t like people who have never fallen or stumbled. 
Their virtue is lifeless and it isn’t of much value. Life 
hasn’t revealed its beauty to them” (Boris Pasternak). 

Starbooks Café Topic 
Who are some of your favorite cultural heroes of the 
Twentieth Century, and why? 

 

 

BUS TRIPS 

If you wish to ride the ACV bus on these trips, you must 
contact the IC in person or by phone at 658-3333 to 

sign up. Please be considerate of those who have aller-
gies and limit your use of perfumes, aftershaves, and 
colognes when riding the bus. 

WEEKLY LIVE OAK SHOPPING TRIPS 
There is no charge for Village members to participate in 
the regular weekly Live Oak shopping trips. If you have 
questions, call MS at 658-5400. 
 Please remember to bring your own bags on the 
Wednesday shopping trips to assist in keeping every-
one’s purchases separate. 
 Those who sign up for a weekly shopping trip 
will be put on the waiting list if they sign up for the 
same trip the following week. If seats remain available, 
those on the waiting list will be moved to the regular 
list. 
 Aug. 21 morning — Walmart — Leave CH at 8:45 

a.m. and DH at 9:00 a.m. Leave from Walmart at 
approximately 11:15 a.m. and return to the Village at 
noon. 

 Aug. 21 afternoon — Winn-Dixie, Save A Lot & 
Publix — Leave CH at 1:15 p.m. and DH at 1:30 
p.m. Drop off at Winn-Dixie and Save A Lot, and 
park at Publix. Leave from Publix at approximately 
3:45 p.m. and return to the Village at 4:30 p.m. 

 Aug. 28 afternoon — Walmart — Leave CH at 
1:15 p.m. and DH at 1:30 p.m. Leave from Walmart 
at approximately 3:45 p.m. and return to the Village 
at 4:30. 

 Sept. 4 morning — Walmart — Leave CH at 8:45 
a.m. and DH at 9:00 a.m. Leave from Walmart at 
approximately 11:15 a.m. and return to the Village at 
noon. 

UPCOMING BUS TRIPS 
Aug. 22 — Museum of Natural History and Harn Muse-

um of Art 
Aug. 29 — Dine-Out to Rancho Grande 
Sept. 3 — Valdosta Shopping 

BUS TRIP: VALDOSTA SHOPPING 
Tuesday, Sept. 3 

8:45 & 9:00 a.m. - LAP 
Bus: $8.00 members, $14 non-members 

The trip bus will be going to Valdosta to visit the mall 
and surrounding shopping centers on Tuesday, Sept. 3. 
The bus will leave from DH at 8:45 a.m. and from LAP 
at 9:00 a.m. Lunch will be Dutch treat at a Valdosta 
restaurant. Bus fee: $8.00 for ACV members and $14 
for non-members. Sign up at the IC.  

DEPARTMENT NEWS 

THE VILLAGE CHURCH 
Rev. Sam Worley, Senior Minister 

Church Office - 658-5344 - P.O. Box 4314 

SERMON: “Asking God To Get Rid of Evil” 
TEXT: Psalms 139:1–10, 13–16; Psalms 139:17–24 
SPEAKER: Rev. Sam Worley 

The following VC events are happening this week: 

Friday, Aug. 16 
10:00 a.m. — Bible Study, Tom Spannagle (Children’s 

Suite) 

Sunday, Aug. 18 
9:40 a.m. — Morning Worship (VC) 
11:00 a.m. — VCBI: How Can I Accurately Interpret NT 

Books?, Tom Spannagle (OPR) 
5:00 p.m. — Youth Meeting (Lighthouse) 
7:00 p.m. — Pal Night (RDR) 

Monday, Aug. 19 
1:30 p.m. — VCBI: Understanding 1 Corinthians, Donald 

Wrigley (Children’s Suite) 

Tuesday, Aug. 20 
8:30 a.m. — Men’s Bible Study (Children’s Suite) 

Weekly JKPL Meetings: 
Starbooks Café Tuesdays 9:30 a.m. 
Hot Topics 2nd & 4th Thurs. 10:00 a.m.  
Crochet Creations Thursdays 3:00 p.m. 
Kids Corner Saturdays 11:00 a.m. 
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Wednesday, Aug. 21 
6:00 p.m. — Prayer Meeting (BC) 

Friday, Aug. 23 
10:00 a.m. — Bible Study, Donald Wrigley (Children’s 

Suite) 

CONFERENCE AND RETREAT 
Doug Mabey–386-658-5200 

Open swim at the outdoor Aquilla Pool will be on 
Saturdays only from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. until the end of 
September. 

VILLAGE CASHIER’S OFFICE 
Lynn Mabey–386-658-5343 

The Village Cashier’s office will be closed Friday, Aug. 
30. The office will reopen on Monday, Sept. 2. 

MEMBER SERVICES 
James Sutter–386-658-5400 

This week’s political candidates forum went well. Those 
who spoke with me afterward — both candidates and 
attendees — said they felt appreciative. Early primary 
voting at the JKPL ends Saturday, Aug. 17. Then, 
Primary Voting Day is Aug. 20. General Election Day is 
Nov. 5. 
 If you haven’t yet voted and would like more 
information on those who are running for office, litera-
ture provided by the candidates is available on a table 
near the IC. Please note that for the current election, 
the primary, you will only vote to determine which of 
your registered party (Democrat, Republican or Non-
Party Affiliate) will run in the General Election. 
 Walkers and scooters are wonderful mobility 
aids. If it is helpful, we always encourage you to use it. 
We don’t want you to fall! Unfortunately, there’s only so 
much room on our trip bus for these important tools. 
Only one or two scooters (or motorized chairs) can fit. 
And there’s only room for up to six walkers. It’s a 
problem of logistics — how the bus was built. When you 
sign up for a trip, you must tell the IC that you need 
your scooter or walker. If you show up to board, and 
your scooter or walker is not indicated on the sign-up 
sheet, you will have to leave it behind. It’s unfortunate, 
but it’s how it has to be. Please keep this in mind when 
you are signing up for bus trips. 

August Member Birthday Party 
Once again, SMR/DR was the scene for the monthly 
member birthday party. We were entertained by Joe 
First who played the piano and accordion while singing. 
It was a good time of fellowshipping. A creative hurri-
cane-themed cake was served. 
 We were blessed to have 12 persons with 
August birthdays, and a total of 64 in attendance. Six 
guests won door prizes: Grace Greenwood, Sharon 
Terjung, Richard McClaine, Betty LaGeorge, Betty Bird, 
and Bernie O’Donnell. The oldest birthday guest was 
Myrtle Casey, and the youngest was Pam Evans. Both 
received a fresh fruit basket prepared by the Village 
Grocer. 
 We appreciate the assistance of ACV’s Dining 
Services and Housekeeping departments, and our 
faithful volunteers. 

Member Services Tip of the Week 
During a power outage, only those with permission are 
allowed to run an extension cord into their apartment 
from an emergency power outlet. If you require elec-
tricity for medical reasons, speak with Building Manager 
Jim Powell and your service coordinator so we can have 
your need on record. Emergency power is not to be 

used to keep refrigerators running. If you have medica-
tions that must be kept cool, those medications can be 
kept in the Phillips Center refrigerator for you while 
your apartment is without power. If you have further 
questions about this subject, speak with your service 
coordinator. 

Scam Tip of the Week:  
Registration Fee Voucher Scam 

You receive a “Final Notice” in the mail in reference to a 
vehicle or residence you currently own or formerly 
owned. The letter contains legitimate details about the 
vehicle or residence that are available in public records, 
including your name, address, and other information 
about the vehicle or residence. Attached to the letter is 
a “Registration Fee Voucher” — a check for $199 or a 
similar amount. Cashing this check is your acceptance 
to the scam program and will result in you owing the 
scam company thousands of dollars. Do not call the 
number, and do not cash the check. Shred the letter 
and forget about it.  

ACV ACTIVITY NEWS 

VILLAGE LIBRARY 
Monday–Friday 

10:00 a.m.–12:00 noon & 1:00–3:00 p.m. 
Brenda Reas, Reporter 

Eighteen DVDs featuring Dr. David Jeremiah are now 
available for check out and are kept on the Sets and 
Collections carousel. Also, there are two new-to-us 
British mystery shows that have been added recently on 
the same carousel. Many thanks to the donor of all 
three. 
 We have an audiobook section, paperback rack, 
and many movies and TV series on DVD for check-out. 
Magazines can be borrowed without being checked out; 
just return them when you finish looking at them. 
 Please have your ACV ID badge available when 
you come to check out books and DVDs. We are located 
in the Schoolhouse Room between the OPR and IC. Our 
drop box is located around the corner across from the 
restrooms (beneath the bulletin board), and you may 
return books and DVDs there at any time. 

PEN PAL PROGRAM 
A Committee of the Membership Association 

Monica Serlick, Reporter 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE: Envelopes are available at the 
IC if you need them. There will be some changes for 
the coming year. We are going to write letters to our 
pen pals once every two weeks instead of weekly. This 
will hopefully give the youth more to write about. Next 
date for taking letters is Friday, Aug. 23. Get your 
letters to the IC before noon.  
 One major change: No monetary gifts can be 
given directly to your pen pal. Gifts can always be 
given, preferably at holidays or banquets. If you choose 
to give a monetary gift, please place it in a separate 
envelope with your youth’s name on it and give it to 
me. I will make sure it is given to the appropriate 
person who will add it to the youth’s personal account. 
They are not allowed to have access to cash without 
permission. 
 We are expecting 14 new admissions by the end 
of this month and are looking for individuals interested 
in working with some of these youths. Please contact 
me at (386) 330-4865 and leave a message. I will call 
you back.  
  “Every child deserves a champion — an adult 
who understands the power of connection and insists 
that they become the best they can possibly be” (Rita 
Pierson). 

STEPHEN MINISTRIES 
Robin Copeland, Reporter 

Stephen Ministries offers several resources for care 
ministry. One such resource is the book, Don’t Sing 
Songs to a Heavy Heart. This book is an essential guide 
on how to care for and relate to people as they encoun-
ter difficult times in life. Forged from author Kenneth C. 
Haugk’s own experiences of suffering, the book draws 
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on extensive research with more than 4,200 people who 
have experienced various kinds of suffering in their 
lives, offering key insights and suggestions of what to 
say and do — and what not to say or do — when 
people are hurting. 
 With its biblical foundation, compassionate 
approach, and concrete ideas, Don’t Sing Songs to a 
Heavy Heart will help you bring God’s loving presence 
to hurting people when they need it most. 
 For more information about this book, feel free 
to contact ACV Stephen Ministries at 658-5378.  

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS 

BUTTERFIELD ACRES 
Jack “CrackerJack” Dixon, Reporter 

“Dear brothers and sisters, when troubles of any kind 
come your way, consider it an opportunity for great joy. 
For you know that when your faith is tested, your 
endurance has a chance to grow” (James 1:2–3 NLT). 
 OUCH! We got hit again, except this time we 
didn’t have as many bruises to show for it. Thank the 
good Lord for protecting us one more time. We are 
right in the middle of the storm season so we can only 
hope and pray we will be spared for the rest of the next 
three and a half months. Sorry I missed the deadline for 
last week but it was a bit crazy around here, I apolo-
gize. 
 It was great to see everyone out helping neigh-
bors after the storm. We must all pull together in times 
like these. Thanks to Steve Reas for cutting Stan Hall’s 
yard while he was away visiting family in Maine. I know 
he appreciated it when he got home. Arlene Williamson 
is always open for visitors while staying at GSC; she is 
on Magnolia Court and would love to see you.  
 I am still working on coordinating our 
“neighborhood watch” program with the Sheriff’s office. 
Next week I hope to have it finalized and will give you 
all the information on it. I pray we will have a good 
turnout when the meeting is scheduled. 
 Our birthday and anniversary list for August has 
quite a few celebrators on it. Rosemary Humbles just 
had a party on the 3rd, and following it was her son-in-
law Jason Hilliard’s on the 13th. Both Dick Beggs and 
Stevie May White share the same day, which was the 
14th. Nancy and Dick Beggs also celebrated a wedding 
anniversary on the 10th. It is not hard for Barb and me 
to remember each other’s birthdays because they are 
both on the same day, the 16th! Jordan Coombs turns 
another year older on the 17th, and Wren Mowry 
finishes the month on the 21st. A very happy birthday 
and anniversary to everyone in the ‘hood this month. 
May God continue to bless you with great wealth, good 
health, and an endless supply of your favorite kind of 
birthday cake and ice cream. Yeah!  
 Sally was traveling down a lonely highway in 
Arizona when she came upon an elderly Native Ameri-
can woman walking in the direction she was going, so 
she stopped and asked her if she wanted a ride. She 
answered quietly, “Yes,” and got in the car. Sally 
attempted without any success to make conversation 
with this wise ole gal. After a long, silent ride, Sally’s 
passenger looked at the bag in between them and 
asked, “What’s in the bag?” Sally replied, “Oh that is a 
bottle of wine. I got it for my husband.” After a moment 
of silence, the passenger said, “Good trade.” 
 From the veranda of our humble abode over-
looking the ever-so-smooth and dust-free 102nd Trail in 
beautiful BA: It is better to give than to receive, so give 
of yourself unto others; be kind and smile at all you 
meet; and never forget who is in charge. Isaiah 40:28–
31. God bless!  

CARTER HOUSE 
Monica Serlick, Reporter 

We have two birthdays coming up for this week. Warm 
wishes to Pamela Evans as she completes another turn 
around the sun on Aug. 20, and to Ginny Hammond on 
Aug. 21 as she also celebrates another year. We hope 
you have a sunny, beautiful day filled with good health, 
and happiness always. We hope your year ahead is 
blessed with everything you desire. 

 If you have any news you would like to share 
with others, please call and give me details.  
 Please continue to keep all those who are ill, 
recovering or struggling in your thoughts and prayers.  
 One of our residents currently has an exhibit of 
her art at JKPL. Many of us know Marie from seeing her 
walk her show champion dog, Reba, around Lake 
Aquilla. Following is her brief biography: “Marie Brown 
has painted and designed professionally for 30 years in 
the sign industry. She only recently has brought this 
experience into the world of art. She paints in a variety 
of mediums, but prefers watercolor. Color is the es-
sence of her work. She specializes in animals, particu-
larly horses and dogs. Each painting glows with a 
Technicolor-like vibrancy. Her paintings are light-
hearted, playful and fun. Sometimes she paints a purple 
corgi or a pink horse! Marie’s award-winning watercol-
ors are displayed in several galleries and are collected 
around the world. She accepts commissions with 
clients, often returning for new work.” Make sure you 
take the time to see some of her work before the 
display is taken down. 
 Heads up to those who enjoy walking their dogs 
or hiking around campus or in the woods. You may 
have noticed the cicadas have arrived, and that’s almost 
all you can hear in the evenings and overnight. Even 
though we may dislike all the noise, we need to be 
aware that copperhead snakes love them and will do 
anything to get to eat them. The snakes may be under 
bushes and trees, and up in tree branches to eat them. 
Please keep your pets away from shrubs, and be careful 
around any bushes and trees.  
 Remember to be respectful of other residents 
and visitors. Please do not confront anyone if you think 
they are violating any of ACV’s rules or policies. If you 
see anything that you believe is out of the ordinary or 
inappropriate, please contact the IC at 658-3333 and 
report it. They will ensure someone is sent to check 
things out. This is your home; IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, 
SAY SOMETHING! 

EDGEWOOD TERRACE 
Cathy Oberg, Reporter 

Did you enjoy last week’s ET article? You didn’t see 
one? It always amazes me what we take for granted 
without realizing it. What happened was we were on 
vacation in northern Indiana for a family reunion and 
time with other family and friends. This is one reason I 
would like to see more than one person contributing to 
the writing of this article. I know I’m not the only 
person for the position. I’d like to see at least two 
others working together on a rotation so that a variety 
of writings can be shared, and no one person is solely 
responsible for the weekly news. Please consider 
helping me out!  
 While we were away Hurricane Debby hit ACV, 
the second large storm in less than a year. We followed 
the storm and prayed for our neighbors. Prayers were 
answered again with no injuries and much less damage 
than Idalia. However our apartment did not go un-
scathed. We had a limb through our new roof. So once 
again we are under a blue tarp awaiting repairs. Other 
than a bad leak with minimal damage to the inside we 
were very lucky.  
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LUNCH & DINNER SPECIALS 

Friday, Aug. 16 
One Crab Cake with Rice and a Vegetable 

$15.95 
Two Crab Cakes with Rice and a Vegetable 

$21.95  

Saturday, Aug. 17  
Vegetable Lasagna Alfredo with Garlic Toast 

$15.95; Add Grilled Chicken Breast $4.00 



 We enjoyed our time up north with a 2-day 
reunion reminiscing, eating, laughing, eating, etc. After 
that we continued north to my hometown of South 
Bend, near the Indiana/Michigan border. While staying 
with a friend we were able to visit with relatives and 
friends that we haven’t seen in several years. Siblings 
met after five years, and friends reconnected after two 
years. It was like old home week, and many things 
picked up as if it were only days since our last meeting. 
It was definitely relaxing and enjoyable. I highly recom-
mend it.  
 Don’t forget to mark your calendars for Satur-
day, Sept. 28, for our next ET potluck. It will be at 5:00 
p.m., in SMR/DR. I’m so looking forward to seeing 
everyone there. 

GOOD SAMARITAN CENTER  
AND DACIER MANOR 
Bruce Arnold, Reporter 

“I praise you because I am fearfully and wonderfully 
made; your works are wonderful, I know that full 
well” (Psalm 139:14).  
 Last week I had to take a few ibuprofen for a 
sore arm. As I took it, I wondered how these medicines 
we take know just where to go to help us feel better. 
We take medicine for cough, for pain, for blood pres-
sure, for our heart ... for many reasons. It led me to do 
a little “Google research”.  
 What I found was an explanation of how our 
bodies work, and how medicines are absorbed and 
processed so that they can be distributed to various 
parts of the body for various reasons. This caused me 
to realize a couple of things. First, how wonderful our 
bodies are made — the intricacies of our systems, 
which all work together in harmony to protect us from 
harm, and to help us to heal.  
 I also had the thought of how God created all 
the resources that are used to make our medicines so 
they can be combined to be put into our bodies to work 
with this incredible system to bring help that we need. 
God, in His wisdom, made us so that we can have full 
life, and good health, and help when we need it. What 
a great God we have! 
 Wayne Casey came by last Friday to share some 
books with our residents here at GSC; we always enjoy 
the times when Wayne comes to bring us these re-
sources.  
 Don Mott, who is now residing at DM, came over 
on Monday morning to take our friends at GSC on 
another adventure. This time he took us to Northern 
Minnesota and North Dakota. We had a little “technical 
difficulty” with our equipment, but he was still able to 
bring us along on the journey. Oh, did I mention we 
didn’t even have to leave the Magnolia Dining Room to 
take this journey?!  
 Carol Rosser comes over each week and plays 
the piano for us in the Magnolia Dining Room and 
sometimes on Camellia. We are thankful for her willing-
ness to share this beautiful gift God has given her.  
 It seems that things are back to “normal” again, 
considering what the weather was like a week ago. 
Thank God for His protection and for the way we can 
feel safe as we live each day!  

RIVERWOODS 
Betsey Ruehl, Reporter 

According to the Subdivision Disclosure Statement 
recorded in county records, the elevation of the proper-
ty in RW ranges from 58 to 62 feet above sea level. 

This is important as we all keep an eye on the rising 
river levels of the Suwannee River.  
 Many in RW used generators to help them 
through the power outage recently. We thought about 
getting one, but were too late to act on it. If you have 
one, let me know the type, the capacity, and how it 
worked out so I can alert others in a future column.  

MEMBER BENEFITS 

ACV offers a variety of programs and services to its 
members under the membership program. Members 
pay a monthly fee to provide supplemental support for 
this array of services and programs, meeting many of 
the varied needs of its members, as well as providing 
the opportunity to live his or her life to its fullest 
potential and highest level of independence. Some 
services you may not need today, you may well find 
important or essential in the future, and your financial 
participation makes it possible for your neighbor to have 
access to the services they need now. 

This week’s member benefit of note: 
The IC provides a number of services to members, such 
as wake-up reminders and appointment reminders. 
They are also a 24-hour family member contact. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

FROM BAGS TO BEDS 
Thank the Lord we made it through another hurricane. I 
hope everyone was able to stay safe.  
 We still held our weekly meeting last Thursday 
and had some dedicated plarn volunteers show up.  
 We have a new member to introduce from our 
group. She stopped by our meeting on a Thursday 
morning to see what plarn was all about. She didn’t 
think she’d be able to do anything with her bum hand, 
but she found folding was not uncomfortable for her. 
Meet Mary Ann Reach, who lives in ET. Thanks to 
friends of Mary Ann’s, she decided to move to ACV from 
Georgia. Mary Ann has been coming to meetings for 
about a month, still folding with her bum hand. Mary 
Ann also participates in setting up of Dining Services 
events and reading. We are glad to have you with us, 
Mary Ann. Welcome.  

Linda Warner 

POINTS OF DISTRIBUTION 
The State of Florida - Division of Emergency Manage-
ment has completed setting up and staffing the Points 
of Distributions (POD) at the following locations, which 
are now open and ready to provide necessities such as 
food, water, ice and bathrooms: 

Dowling Park Church of God 
23500 CR 250, Live Oak 

RiverOak Technical College 
415 Pinewood Dr. SW, Live Oak 

SENIORS BOWLING LEAGUE  
IN LIVE OAK 

Do you like to bowl? The Sassy Seniors (50+) League, a 
handicapped league that bowls at Thunder Alley in Live 
Oak, would love for you to join. The league bowls on 
Tuesdays at noon beginning Aug. 27 (there will be a 
short meeting on the first day). Teams are usually three 
or four people. If you are interested in learning more, 
contact Mary Poindexter at (727) 804-4739. 

HAIR CROPPERS  
Call or text Danielle at (386) 205-3791 or Brenda at 
(386) 249-1323 to schedule an appointment. Thank you 
for choosing Hair Croppers! 

FINANCIAL ADVISOR 
Wendy B. Meyer, CFP®, BFA®, financial advisor with 
Pivotal Wealth Planning is at the Village on the third 
Wednesday of every other month (February, April, 
June, August, October and December) from 9:00 a.m. 
to 2:00 p.m. in the VS professional offices. Call (850) 
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A!ert Suwannee 

Use the QR code to sign up for 
weather alerts, traffic alerts, and 
more from Suwannee County. 
You choose what you hear about 
through phone call, text message, 
and/or email message. Or visit 
member.everbridge.net/892807736725570/login 



973-8888 for more information or to schedule an 
appointment. 

SQUARE CUTS AND MORE SALON 
Open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  

and most Fridays 
12:00 noon to 7:00 p.m. 

Square Cuts and More Salon specializes in all your hair 
care needs. Call (386) 647-6240 for appointments. 
Kindly give 12–24 hours notice for cancellations or extra 
charges will apply. Walk-ins are welcome, but all great 
hair happens by appointment. I appreciate your busi-
ness. Thank you, Amy Hancock.  

LEGAL SERVICES 
The law firm of Robinson, Kennon & Kendron, P.A. will 
see clients by appointment only from 9:00 a.m. to 
12:00 noon on the following dates in the VS profession-
al offices: Aug. 23, Sept. 13 and 27, and Oct. 11 and 
25. To make an appointment, please call Leigh Ann 
Cannon at (386) 755-1334, Ext. 117. 

RIDE-ABOUT 
If you’re interested in utilizing the Ride-About (ACV’s 
red, 10-passenger golf cart) for a tour of some kind, call 
MS at 658-5400.  

ACV QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
Do you have a question about the Village you think 
others would also like to ask? Submit your question to 
MS, and we will do our best to find out the answer for 
you and publish it here. 
 Q: Why aren’t the fountains running in Lake 
Aquilla and the Riverwoods pond? 
 A: Both fountain pumps have stopped working. 
New pumps have been ordered, but Environmental 
Services does not have a delivery date. We will hope for 
sooner rather than later. 

MISCELLANEOUS 

PLEASE NOTE: All submissions to the FNN must have 
a name attached. If you prefer to not have your name 
included with the listing in the FNN, indicate that on the 
submission. Ads may be dropped into the box near the 
IC, or emailed to fnn@acvillage.net. Only ACV members 
and staff may advertise here. Ads run for two weeks. 
 
FOR SALE: La-Z-Boy lift chair, dark tan. It lifts, re-
clines, lays down, heats, and massages. Used less than 
one month. $700. Call or text Brandi at 618-335-4963.* 
 
FREE: Hospital bed and table. Free to whomever can 
come pick them up in POP. Only slept in three times. VA 
provided; still new! Electric and hand crank. Call Kathy 
at 386-249-1535.* 
 
FOR SALE: Motorized XL Twin Bed. Maple two-drawer 
chest. Small blue lounge chair. Office desk chair on 
wheels. Small TV, hardly used. Antique floor lamp. 
Contact 850-901-8086.* 

COVID CONCERN 
Submitted by Betsey Ruehl 

COVID has reared its head again! I know of two cases 
in different sections of ACV. I hope this alerts everyone 
to pay attention to how they feel, and to get tested if 
necessary.  
 I encourage you to read the article on 
Wastewater data dated Aug. 12, 2024, by Mary Kekato. 
ABC News’s Youri Bendadjaoud contributed to this 
report. It can be found online at https://
abcnews.go.com/Health/covid-cases-increasing-us-amid
-summer-bump/story?id=111770385. The following are 
some excerpts: 
 The National Institutes of Health began testing 
an experimental COVID-19 vaccine. COVID-19 cases are 
rising in several regions of the United States. For the 
week ending June 29, the latest date for which data is 
available, COVID test positivity was 9% across the U.S. 
Test positivity was highest in the Southwest and 
western U.S., CDC data showed. Additionally, 

wastewater data from the CDC shows that COVID viral 
activity is low nationally but has been steadily rising 
over the last month-and-a-half. For the week ending 
June 22, levels were classified as “high” in the West and 
“moderate” in the South.  
 Wastewater tracking is often used as an early 
detection tool for monitoring potential future upticks, 

 At the Village Square  

Riverside Gifts 
Colorful autumn decorations have begun showing up 
in this shop! Choose your autumn-themed porch pil-
low covers to be ready for the new season. Did you 
pick up your battery-powered storm light? Prepara-
tion for those powerless days is priceless! 
 Socks in the muted colors of gray, green, yel-
low, orange, and pink have just arrived in the shop. 
The price of two pair for $5.00 is a bargain!  
 A new batch of ACV decals is in stock. These 
attach to your auto or golf cart windshield. Look for 
them at the cashier’s desk. 
 The cat and dog pet department continues to 
expand. New to the shelves is a book titled Life Les-
sons from My Dog and great framed photos of dogs 
with cute sayings. You’ll also find new cat toys. 
 Watch and clock repair, and new battery in-
stallation are available at very reasonable prices.  
 658-5771. Open Wednesday–Friday, 10:00 
a.m.–4:00 p.m., and Saturday, 10:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Rustic Shop 
Handwashing dishes is much easier with a colorful 
nylon scrubbie. We have the classic helper in just the 
right size for you! Have you chosen your handmade 
jar opener yet? They are beside the door.  
 Visit the Children’s Corner! You’ll find a lovely 
collection of collectible dolls, a Safety 1st Baby Moni-
tor, four vintage Little Golden Books, a train bank, a 
Shape Sorter, and a sweet little train clock. 
 Omi’s Joy Fused Glass by former Village mem-
ber Edith Deeg are beautiful glass creations with 
unique curves and ruffles. Choose from a variety of 
colors to suit your décor. 
 Watch and clock repair, and new battery in-
stallation are available here at very reasonable prices.  
 Wanted: A person is needed to do clothing 
alterations. Please stop in for details. 
 658-5273. Open Wednesday–Friday, 10:00 
a.m.–4:00 p.m., and Saturday, 10:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m.  

Twice Nice Shop 
We have a unique rabbit fur short coat, a mink jack-
et, and a full-length mink coat with leather belt. In-
quire at the front desk. 
 The early fall clothes are now out. Choose 
beautiful autumn colors and lightweight fall clothing 
to prepare for the upcoming season for men and 
women. 
 In The Book Nook there are two shelves 
filled with Back-to-School books and materials 
for teachers, homeschoolers, parents, and stu-
dents of many levels. All are BOGO. 
 The end-of-summer clearance continues! 
All books and CDs are BOGO. The free items are 
outside the Book Nook and have Bibles, hymnals, mu-
sic, and miscellaneous books! 
 658-5271. Open Wednesday–Friday, 10:00 
a.m.–4:00 p.m., and Saturday, 10:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

 On CR 250 

Twice Nice Furniture & More 
23353 CR 250 • 658-5871 

Mondays and Thursdays, 8:30 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 
First Saturday of the Month, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 
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although it can be inconsistent. ABC News, CDC Dr. 
William Schaffner, a professor of preventive medicine at 
Vanderbilt University Medical Center, said the country 
has traditionally seen increases in COVID every sum-
mer, so a “bump” at this point in the year was to be 
expected, as experts had predicted. Schaffner said the 

groups making up hospitalizations are those with 
chronic illnesses such as heart disease or lung disease, 
or those who are immunocompromised.  
 “KP.2” is now the dominant COVID variant. 
Experts say the U.S. may see a summer increase in 
cases. “Particularly older people … with chronic illness-
es, the immune-compromised, particularly if they are 
not up to date in their vaccination — that’s the popula-
tion we see now contributing to that bump in hospitali-
zations,” he said.  
 Meanwhile, deaths have been steadily dropping 
since January of this year and continue to remain low, 
CDC data indicate. Schaffner said “Be sure this fall, 
when we have yet another updated vaccine, to get that 
vaccine along with your influenza vaccine. We update 
both of them now on an annual basis.” He recommend-
ed those in high-risk groups, or people who will be 
around high-risk groups, to consider masking in indoor 
crowded areas, and if they test positive to receive early 
treatment with antiviral medication such as Paxlovid. 

OLD HABITS 
Submitted by Patricia-Adele Lyons 

As I pondered what to submit today, the Lord took me 
right to this: Old habits are hard to break. I pray this 
will bless you; it has me. 

AUTOBIOGRAPHY 
Chapter 1 

I walk down the street. There is a deep hole in the 
sidewalk. I fall in. I am lost. I am helpless. It isn’t my 
fault. lt takes forever to find a way out.  

Chapter 2 
I walk down the same street. There is a deep hole in 
the sidewalk. I still don’t see it. I fall in again. I can’t 
believe I am in the same place. It isn’t my fault. It still 
takes a long time to get out.  

Chapter 3 
I walk down the same street. There is a deep hole in 
the sidewalk. I see it there. I still fall in. It’s a habit. It’s 
my fault. I know where I am. I get out immediately.  

Chapter 4 
I walk down the same street. There is a deep hole in 
the sidewalk. I walk around it.  

Chapter 5 
I walk down a different street.  

(Source: Portia Nelson) 
 When the mind becomes too comfortable, 
complacency and indifference tend to set in. The best 
remedy is “change”, or a “refreshing”, if you will. 
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*Delivery available to on-campus ACV members only 
 

Prices effective 8/16–8/22  

THE VILLAGE GROCER 
Monday–Saturday • 9:00 am–6:00 pm • We deliver at 2:00 pm every day!* 658-3130 

GROCERY 
Van Camps Baked Beans & Weenie 7.5 oz. $ 1.69 
Lil Dutch Maid Ginger Snap Cookies 9 oz. $ 1.99 
Simply Jif Peanut Butter 15.5 oz. $ 3.49 
Sue Bee Honey 8 oz. $ 3.99 
Sauer Mayonnaise 30 oz. $ 3.99 
King’s Hawaiian Rolls 12 ct. $ 3.99 
Ragu Classic Alfredo Sauce 21 oz. $ 4.29 
Tackle 6 Roll Paper Towels 6 rolls $ 7.99 

DAIRY 
Blue Bonnet Margarine 16 oz. $ 1.99 
Dutch Farms Whipped Topping 7 oz. $ 2.69 

PRODUCE 
Large Baking Potatoes each $ .99 
Iceberg Head Lettuce each $ 2.99 

FROZEN 
Banquet Pot Pies, all varieties 7 oz. $ 1.29 
Cravin French Fries 32 oz. $ 4.29 

MEAT 
Oscar Mayer Cotto Salami per lb. $ 2.99 
Lean Pork Tenderloins per lb. $ 3.49 
Boneless Chicken Thighs per lb. $ 3.69 
St. Louis Style Pork Ribs per lb. $ 4.29 
Boneless Beef Chuck Roast per lb. $ 5.99 
Seabest 31/40 Cooked Shrimp 12 oz. $ 5.99 
Corner Booth Pizzas, all varieties 23 oz. $ 6.99 

CHEESE OF THE WEEK 
Muenster Cheese — $6.39 per lb.  

 
  

DON’T FORGET TO ORDER YOUR ROTISSERIE CHICKEN 
Full chicken $9.99, Half chicken $5.99 

** Call 658-3130. Order by 11:00 a.m. for 2:00 p.m. pick-up! ** 

This Week’s Verse: 
When a person is gloomy, everything seems to go wrong;  

when he is cheerful, everything seems right!  
Proverbs 15:15 





Midday Dining Menu 
Monday–Friday 11:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 

Saturday–Sunday 11:00 a.m.–1:30 p.m. 

Aug. 16–23, 2024 

 

$2.53 Soup: Shrimp and Corn Chowder 

$6.44 Entrées: GF Baked Fish, GF Garlic Butter Shrimp, Chicken Alfredo,  
Fried Catfish 

$1.21 Sides: Mixed Greens, Butter Beans, Baked Beans, Cold Salads, Fruit, 

Cheesy Grits, Steamed Rice   

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

 

 

$2.53 Soup of the Day 

$7.59 Whistle Stop Special: BBQ Meatballs Sandwich, Sweet Potato Fries, Fruit, 
Assorted Desserts, Fountain Drink 

 

 

Lunch Buffet 
Members $12.63 | Non-Members $17.81 | Beverage Included 

 Entrées: GF Roast Beef, GF Ham, Fried Chicken 

 Sides: Bermuda Vegetable Blend (Green Beans, Carrots, Broccoli, and Peppers), 
Succotash (Corn and Lima Beans), Potatoes au Gratin, Macaroni & Cheese 

 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

 

 

$2.53 Soup: Soup of the Day 

$6.44 Entrées: Pick Five Sides, GF Caprese Chicken Thighs, Liver and Onions 

$1.21 Sides: California Normandy Vegetable Blend (Carrots, Cauliflower, 
Broccoli, Zucchini, and Squash), Honey Glazed Carrots, Beets, 
Baked Sweet Potato, Cold Salads, Fruit, Pasta Noodles with 
Meatless Spaghetti Sauce  

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

 

 

$7.70 Special: Salad Bar 

$6.44 Entrées: Meatloaf, Country Fried Steak with White Gravy 

$1.21 Sides: Broccoli, Peas and Carrots, Cold Salads, Fruit, Baked Potato 

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

FRIDAY, 8/16 

SATURDAY, 8/17 

SUNDAY, 8/18 

MONDAY, 8/19 

TUESDAY, 8/20 

NOTE: Prices listed are the retail cost per item. ACV members who present their ID badge at the cash 
register will receive a 10% discount. Menu is subject to change. Individual beverage cost: $1.30. 

GF=Gluten-Free | NSA=No Sugar Added 



 

$2.53 Soup: Soup of the Day 

$6.44 Entrées: BLT Chicken Salad Wrap, Fried Chicken 

$1.21 Sides: Cabbage, Okra and Tomatoes, Cold Salads, Fruit, Rice, Mashed 
Potatoes with Gravy 

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

 

 

$6.44 Entrées: Perogies in White Cream Sauce, Homemade Lasagna  

$1.21 Sides: Green Beans; Zucchini, Yellow Squash and Tomatoes Mix, Fruit, 
Cold Salads 

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

 

 

$2.53 Soup: Lobster Bisque 

$6.44 Entrées: GF Baked Fish, GF Garlic Butter Shrimp, Pepper Steak, Fried Catfish 

$1.21 Sides: Mixed Greens, Chuck Wagon Corn, Baked Beans, Cold Salads, Fruit, 
Cheesy Grits 

$2.76 Desserts: Assorted Regular and NSA Desserts 

WEDNESDAY, 8/21 

THURSDAY, 8/22 

FRIDAY, 8/23 

Rumph Dining Room Midday Dining Menu 

Aug. 16–23, 2024 

658-5259 
Mon–Fri: 11 am–1 pm

Sat. & Sun: 11 am–1:30 pm

658-5777 

Wed–Thurs: 11 am–2 pm 

Fri–Sat: 8–10:30 am | 11 am–8 pm

658-5259 

Sun: 7:30–10 am | 3:30–7 pm 

Mon–Fri: 7:30–10 am | 2:30–7 pm 

Sat: 7:30–10:00 am | 3–7 pm

RUMPH DINING RM. 
$8.85 WEEKDAY  

VALUE PLATE 
Includes 1 entrée, 2 sides, bread,  

and a fountain drink. 
For premium entrée, add $2.30. 

 

 

 

RIVER LANDING BISTRO 
LUNCH & DINNER SPECIALS 

Friday, Aug. 16 
One Crab Cake with Rice and Vegetable $15.95 
Two Crab Cake with Rice and Vegetable $21.95 

Saturday, Aug. 17 
Vegetable Lasagna Alfredo with Garlic Toast $15.95; 

Add Grilled Chicken Breast $4.00 extra 


